Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

039 Micholitz to Sander




To:
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Bhamo, 16/12/1887

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed a list of contents of eleven cases of plants, which I sent away today, and which will be forwarded to you in the usual way. I am still buying plants but have a very large quantity of Dend[robium] thyrsiflorum, also of ward. and others, but for the want of cases I could not send more for this time. I have been spending a great amount of money and I am very much afraid I shall have to overdraw my allowance by £25-30. But I hope you will not mind it when you get all the plants I have got together here. I hear Boxall has arrived in Burmah and has gone to the ruby mines which are situated above Mandalay – most likely to look for new things. Well, if I can go to Magoung to see if anything new is to be got there, however, I want to finish here first.

Gilbert was up here and tried very hard to get some good plants from me but did not succeed.

Trusting you are quite well, I am

Yours faithfully


W. Micholitz
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